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Resolution of the New Jersey Association of Technical Assistants  MEMBER

Resolution # 2015-001
In Recognition of Appreciation to Mr. Joseph Rivera, IT Instructor and Students: James
Schindewolf, Kraig Wilson and Sagarika Kumar of the Burlington County Institute of
Technology for the update and design of the NJATA website.

WHEREAS, the NJATA was in need of updating its website not only for security purposes but
its website was set up on an old and outdated Joomla Platform, and

WHEREAS, the NJATA felt it was best to partner with youth in the community as a way to
give back, and

WHEREAS, Kathy Newcomb a NJATA member contacted the Superintendent of the
Burlington County Schools to see if we could partner a project with BCIT, and

WHEREAS, Joseph Rivera, IT Instructor at BCIT took on our web design project and assigned
it to three senior students to give them an opportunity to gain the knowledge and
experience of web design. This valuable experience will afford these students an
opportunity to utilize this project in their personal portfolios and resumes, and

WHEREAS, the NJATA appreciates the opportunity to be involved and work with the youth
of our communities; it also appreciates the value of the service provided by these students,
and

WHEREAS, the NJATA would like to make a donation to the BCIT Student’s Organization:
Future Business Leaders of America (FBLA) in honor of Mr. Rivera and his three students
James Schindewolf, Kraig Wilson and Sagarika Kumar.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, the NJATA board and members extends its sincere
appreciation and deep gratitude to Mr. Joseph Rivera, James Schindewolf, Kraig Wilson and
Sagarika Kumar for their hard work, creativity and sense of community.

Signed: m b AﬂQKW\LLQ

Dawn M. Neil, President




